
 

 

                         16th May 2017 
 
Dear Parent 
 
Y5C Class Mass 
Please join our Y5C children who will be celebrating their class mass together on Friday 19th May.  
All welcome to share in this special time of prayer and worship. 

 
Celebrating First Holy  Communion  
On Sunday 14th May, twenty six of our children received their first Holy 
Communion. The sun shone brightly upon them!  May they continue to 
appreciate, revere and live this sacred moment throughout their lives  - Ali, 
Koji, Bonnie, Grace, Sydney, Kian, Tadiwa, Nnamno, Mia, Ciara, Eva, 
Rosalie, Rosie, Chinemelum, Annabel, Lola, Kycen, Milly, Gwendolen, 
Ralphie, Molly, Franck, Mary, Carlota, Tyrese  and Aaron.  
We look forward and continue to pray for their peers in Year 3 who will be 

receiving their First Holy Communion next Sunday.  
 
 

A thought for this week –  

This is a wonderful truth, my dear friends, the WORD which became flesh two 

thousand years ago, is present today in the EUCHARIST 
Pope John Paul II

 
 
Flowers to offer Mary, our Patron 
Thank you so much for your offerings of flowers to our May altar.   I am certain that Our 
Blessed Mother will reward your generosity. 
Please help keep this beautiful display fresh with your floral gifts during this  
special month.  
 
 
 

School cleaner required  
We have a vacancy for an afternoon cleaning job (from about 3:45 to 5:45 each weekday) to help 
keep our school clean and tidy.  No prior experience is needed BUT the duties do require you to be 
fairly active and energetic as it can be a physically demanding job.    If you are interested please 

contact Mrs Shepherd in the school office for an application form.  

 
 

After school dance club 
The club has also been cancelled this week and for the remainder of this half term.  Please keep 
an eye on subsequent newsletters,  as this is how we will be communicating when/if the club 
resumes. 

 

Remember that if you upload a picture online, it is easy 

for people to download your pictures and alter them.  Then they can send them on, or even 
pretend to be you with them.
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School nurse 
The school nurse will be available for a drop-in session tomorrow morning between 8.30 and 9.00 
for parents who have any concerns about their child/ren. 
 
Final, final call for Sainsbury’s vouchers  

 
Check the bottom of bags and drawers and send in all your remaining vouchers! Thank you.  
 
 
Key Stage 2 - End of Year Production 
The end of year junior production will be presented on Wednesday 12th July and Friday 14th July.  
Both performances will begin at 7:00pm.  Tickets will be issued in due course. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
H M Cusack 
Headteacher 


